
SJB/Plo
25 April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

You will probably know there will be another strike by some members of the NEU on Tuesday 2nd

May. As I have just written to outline the arrangements for Thursday 27th, I just want to let you know

that the same will happen on Tuesday 2nd May.

As before, will be open to the following students on Tuesday:

● Year 7

● Year 11 (period 6 will continue)

● Year 13

● Any student with an EHCP/Looked After (we will also contact our more vulnerable students

to get these children in)

All other year groups will be given work to complete online via Google Classroom.

I will be in touch if the strike action changes at any point this week, but for now I give my thanks

again for your continued support of everything we do at Dene Magna and for your understanding in

this issue.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Brady
Headteacher


